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I oppose removing vote by mail. 

 We’ve voted by mail for years and it absolutely increases voter turnout by making it 

more convenient   and easy for everyone to vote regardless of other commitments on 

Election Day, geographic challenges, and challenges getting to the polling place. 

There is no reason to remove this beneficial option.  


